
The Way Station

Recently we discovered the entire 9,000 square feet of our retail floor
has extreme structural damage that includes mold and rotten support
beams. Unfortunately, we will need to close our doors for about two
months in order to do a complete demolition, mold remediation and
reconstruction with a new concrete floor. 

We are committed to ensuring that we can still serve families in need
so we will move to a temporary pop-up location at First Christian
Church of Columbiana at 39 Cherry St. Here we will offer some
seasonal retail items like Christmas decorations, winter coats and
boots. Our annual Christmas toy giveaway will be held at FCC too.

As the only remaining food pantry in Columbiana it is vital that we
make arrangements to feed those in need. Our November and
December food distributions will occur at The Upper Room Fellowship
directly across the street from The Way Station and will be a
convenient drive through. 

We are announcing a Capital Campaign to raise the donations needed
to fund the estimated $250,000 needed to complete this project. We
will be seeking financing from our local banking institution, it is
imperative that we pay off any loan as soon as possible to keep the
interest costs at a minimum. 

December 11-15
Annual Christmas Toy
Giveaway
(Pop-up location, Columbiana)

January 8, 2024
Tentative Grand Re-Opening 

WINTER 2023

The Way Station is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization under the regulations of the
Internal Revenue service. All contributions are tax-deductible to the extent

provided by law. 

Thursday, December 21 
Monthly Food Distribution
(Upper Room Fellowship)

December 14-18
Annual Christmas Toy
Giveaway
(East Liverpool Way Station)

Congratulations to the founders,
volunteers, Board of Directors

and staff. 35 incredible years of
staying true to the mission and

serving those in need.

Up Coming Events

Columbiana Retail Floor


